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Hot lunch menu: chili soup, cinnamon rolls, and mandarin oranges 
  
Hot lunch servers:      
Jan. 18:  Michelle H, Crysta B, Lora M, Tamara D 
Jan. 25:  Amber VM, Janae VM, Joan K, Stephane VE 
Feb. 1: Beth DG, Nancy K, Jaci B, Jessica W 
Feb. 8:  Katie W, Kelly W, Tonia W, Kalie K 
 
PLEASE NOTE: Due to Marlin having surgery – we will be rotating routes for the month of January. 
NO bus service for South/town route January 16-19.  
No bus service for the North route January 22-26 
 
Basketball 
Tuesday, January 16: 7th grade teams at home vs. Sheldon Christian 
Thursday, January 18: 8th grade teams at Orange City Christian 
Tuesday, January 23: 7th grade teams at home vs. Sioux Center Chr. 
Thursday, January 25: 8th grade at home vs. Rock Valley Christian 
The postponed game against Sheldon has been rescheduled for Friday, January 26 
Saturday, January 27: 8th grade tournament @ Unity Christian 
Girls’ games begin at 4 o’clock and the boys’ games follow around 5 o’clock. 
 
Report Cards 
Due to school be cancelled yesterday, report cards will be coming home on Friday, January 19. 
 
Guild Meeting 
The Ladies Guild will meet at 7:30 pm in the 7th grade classroom on Monday, January 22. Candi Vink has closing 
prayer. Visitors and new members are welcome! 
 
7th and 8th Rube Goldberg Day 
Parents and other school supporters, please join us on Friday, January 19, from 1:30-3:00, in the commons area at 
school for an amazing event! Our talented 7th and 8th graders will be showcasing their Rube Goldberg 
projects.  Don't miss out on this display of creativity and engineering skills!  
 
3 on 3 Basketball Tournament 
The 3-on-3 Basketball Tournament hosted by the HPRCS Guild is scheduled for Friday, March 8, starting at 4 PM. 
Please see details on the attached registration form. Forms are due February 23. Please hand in to the office. Also, 
please contact Wendy Van Donge at 441-5222 if you are willing to volunteer for score table or as a referee.  
 
DATES TO REMEMBER 
January 
19: 7th and 8th Rube Goldberg Day 1:30-3:00 
22-26: 1st and 2nd IA Assessment tests 
24: 2:30 dismissal 
24: Ed. Committee 
February 
2: Hearing screening K-3 & 8th 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Happy Birthday to Braleigh Brummel yesterday, January 15, and Joseph 

Westra on the 18th! 
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